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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2021-03-01-047

TO : ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES
SUBJECT KN95 MASKS ON SALE
DATE : MARCH 1, 2021

Greetings to everyone!

We would like to inform you that the PMA Board of Governors approved to sell its
remaining stocks of KN95 masks at P30.00 each only (Board Resolution No. 182 Series
2021).

Kindly visit the PMA Office if you are interested to buy or you may place your order and
arrange the delivery of your masks with our Secretariat thru the contact numbers indicated

on this letterhead.

Thank you!

Respectfully,

HECTOR M. SANTOS, JR., MD, MMHA

Secretary-General

Noted by:

BENITO P. XTIENZA, MD

President



